
 

 

 

DATE:      May 8, 2019 

TO:  Board of Education 

FROM:  Frank Adams 

RE:  Transportation  

First Student was awarded the bid contract when we bid transportation services in April 2008. It 

is recommended that we extend the First Student contract for FY20 with an increase of 4.0% 

 

 

Attachment: First Student Rates for FY20 

 

  


